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Return to Services Information
Starting Sunday, June 14, 2020
Sunday Worship Service:  
· Will begin at 10:00 a.m.
· Will also be available via Facebook Live at 10:00 a.m.
· Recordings of the service will also be posted on our website
Wednesday Bible Study:
· Are suspended temporarily while in Stage 3 of Illinois Stay-At-Home Order
· Tim will continue to do mid-week devotionals via Facebook Live

Building Cleanliness:
· Restrooms will be cleaned and sanitized following Sunday services
· We will maintain sufficient soap & hand sanitizer
· We encourage each family to also bring their own personal supply
· All pews, podium, the Table and sound room will be wiped down after weekly services
· The baptistry is on a regular cleaning schedule and is ready for use

Entry/Exit of worship services:
· If sick, regardless of the symptoms, we ask you to stay home and utilize the Facebook Live broadcast or recorded service to worship with us
· We recognize that our time together is important.  To minimize the spread of germs, we ask that you socialize with other while outside the building.
· Everyone should avoid shaking hands or giving each other hugs.
· When entering the building, we ask that you and your family proceed immediately to their seats
· Every other pew has been blocked to ensure proper distancing during the worship service.  Please do not remove any of the yellow “caution” banners nor sit on the pews that have been blocked off.
· On the open pews, please find seats where the song books are in front of you.  We have staged the books on opposite ends of the open pews.  By doing so, we expand the distance between families and continue to ensure proper distancing while in the worship service.
· When moving within the building, we encourage everyone to wear masks to prevent the spreading of germs.  It is important for everyone to be responsible for each other and recognize we have numerous members who are older thus making them more susceptible to the virus. 
· We suggest that all families stay together when arriving until leaving
· All classrooms are to remain closed.  We cannot ensure proper distancing.  The front class room that has been traditionally used by the small kids has been locked and is unavailable.  
· We will limit those involved in the worship services for the next several weeks.  The order of services will be:
· Opening Songs (3) and Prayer – Tim 
· Sermon – Bobby
· Lords Supper Song – Tim
· Lord’s Supper – Kevin (Joe to assist)
· Closing Prayer – Kevin
· The elements for the Lord’s Supper will be individually wrapped and tops will be on each cup
· Please use the suggestion box for all contributions

We thank you for your cooperation during these times.
WELCOME BACK…WE’VE MISSED YOU!!!
